Chief Executive



6 September 2016

Marie Warner Chief Executive Dental Council of New Zealand P O Box 10-448 WELLINGTON 6143

Email: consultations@dcnz.org.nz

Dear Ms Warner

Consultation on an updated sedation practice standard

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on the Dental Council's draft sedation practice standard.

The document has been reviewed by the senior and junior dentists employed in Hawke's Bay District Health Board's Oral Health Service.

They advise me that collectively they believe the proposals within the document are all appropriate and reasonable standards for the provision of procedural sedation in dental practice.

We thank you for the opportunity to comment on the document.

Yours sincerely

Dr Kevin Snee

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER